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I love vote by mail. I have the time to consider each issue. I trust the system because 

Oregon has strong safeguards against voter fraud. I remember voting in person. It 

was time consuming for voters and expensive for the counties. I do have to say that I 

do not trust the US postal service to deliver items on time, but the convenience of 

ballot boxes at each library over several weeks is trustworthy.  


